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19th October, 1959• 

C. E. Brown, Esq., 
Tha Film Producers Guild Ltd., 
Guild House, 
Upper St. Martin's Lane, 
London, W.C.2. 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

Many thanks for your letter of the 14th October 
relative to ay letter to Mr. Darvas of the Ghana Film 
Unit concerning the Duke of Edinburgh' a visit to Ghana 
in November in which we agreed to pay 10/- per foot used 
in our news reel. 

I am happy to note that you do not think it neces­
sary to enter into a Library Royalty Agreement as should 
this material again be used on some future occasion I 
think it is an advantage to Ghana and I do not think we 
should be asked to pay for the material again. 

As you know, we are distributing newsreels in about 
90 countries and the more Ghana material is seen on the 
world's screens, the better it is for Ghana. 

I will get in touch with Mr. Darvas at Merlin Films 
Limited regarding our requirements of a fine grain of 
this material. I think I should advise you that I would 
be willing to pay for a fine grain coverage of everything 
this is shot by the Ghana Film Unit during the Duke s 
forthcoming visit* 

Thanking you for your kind co-operation, I remain, 

Yours sincerely, 

G. T. Cummins, 
Editor & General Manager, 

Fitta Im • 

m/m* 
Tt WYPB. 

c.c. Mr. H. W.ynder/- fyrv , \ t ̂ (v * 


